
From: Jackie Freeman [mailto:ian4jac@yahoo.com]  

Sent: 15 April 2010 14:36 
To: Holland, Linda 

Subject: Prince of Wales 

 
Hi Linda 

  

As per our discussion please be advised that we have considered our opening hours and are happy to reduce our 

closing times to: 

  

Monday to Thursday 10.00 am until 2300 hours 

Friday and Saturday 10.00 am until 0000 hours  

Sunday will stay the same 10.00 am until 2300 hours 

  

many thanks  

  

kind regards Ian and Jackie freeman 
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